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STATE OF DELAWARE
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES
& ENVIRONMENTAL CONTROL
Diviston oF WATER RESOURCES

422 N, DuPoNT HigHway, Sure 1 TELEPHONE! (302) 856-4561
GEORGETOWN, DELAWARE 19947 FaxNo.: (302) 856-5088

January 17, 2006

Fralo/Plastech -
Attn: Joscph A. Browm P.E.
1 General Motors Drive

Syracuse, NY 13206

RE: Use of Fralo/Plastech tanks as pm:ﬁp chambers or dosing chambers,

Dear Mr, Brown,

The Department is in receipt of a report and approval letter, from John O’Connell
PE, for the use of Fralo/Plastech tanks as pump tanks and/or dosing chambers,

. Considering his report and accompanying documentation the Department is
pleased to approve the ST-500, ST-750, ST-900, ST-1000, ST-1060, ST-1250 and
ST-1500 tanks for use-as pump tanks and/or dosing Chambers in Delaware.
Additional calculations may be required for the use of the ST-500, as it may not meet
storage capacity requirements, for dosing chambers, in some cases. :

Additionally, as the internal divider in the tank is an integral part of the tank and
should not allow flow to move between the tanks compartments, It will be necessary
to create openings in the internal diyider to allow equalization of the tank
compattments for dose sizing purposes. :
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In the event that the desxgn, constructio eri i cturing
: n, or materials used in the manufa
of the tanks should change, re-approval by the Department will be required.

Please feel fice to contact the Ground Water

Di fon i
Questions at 1-302-739-4761. - ischarges Section if you have any

Sincerely,




